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ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

 
June 11, 2018 

 
Hello : 
 
I have reviewed this proposal with the Mid-Sun Board and was concluded that this 
should NOT be approved. 
 
Our reasoning that there is a child care facility at this plaza location, so there is no need 
to change up the land-use. 
 
Chris Bernardi 
 
Mid-Sun Vice-President and Director of Planning and Development 
 
 
 
 
 
 


